
 

      
 
 

 

Dear Nirmali, 

 

We have learnt about the atrocious deeds that took place in Sri Lanka on 

Sunday and Inner Wheel in Sweden would like to express our deepest 

sympathies and forward our condolences to you and the affected. 

The numbers of dead and injured in these attacks are staggering. The victims, 

innocent children, parents and grown-ups, were in church taking part in a 

church service or enjoying an Eastern holiday at hotels. It is incomprehensible 

how ruthless and cruel the attackers were. 

We would like to extend our thoughts to the families that have lost their 

loved-ones in this tragedy. 

My warmest regards 

In friendship 

Ingelög Wyndhamn 

National Representative of Sweden 

 

--------------------------------------- 
 
 
Dear Ingelog 

 

Thank you so much for your thoughtfulness and concern in our time of grief. We are 

relieved to inform that none of our Inner Wheel members were involved in this terrible 

fiasco. But it is devastating that so many innocent lives were lost and so many 

children among them. We had peace for 10 years after a 30 year war. I hope that the 

universal truth that hatred is never appeaced by hatred is realized if true peace is to 

prevail in this world.  

 

I will convey your good wishes to everyone. We truly appreciate it. 

 
 

Yours in Friendship  

 

Nirmalie 


